
MEMORIAL DAY 

UNITY MARCH REGISTRATION
 

 

Thank you for participating in the Memorial Day Unity 

March and Ceremony! It will be a tremendous show 

of unity to have representatives from a large number 

of community organizations participate as we honor 

the 110 Wilmette men and women who died while serving in our nation's wars.  

 

Please submit your organization's sign-up information no later than 5pm, April 30, 2022. 
There's no fee to participate. 
 
 Organization's Name ___________________________________

    

Contact Person's Information 

 Name ___________________________ 

     

 Email ___________________________ Daytime Phone ________________ 

Participants are requested to walk in the Unity March if they're able to do so (0.9 miles). 
Otherwise, they may ride in a vehicle (no floats). Each organization will carry a placard 
provided by the event planners that succinctly identifies the organization by name. 
(The placard has limited space.) For your organization, please provide the following 
information: 

 

What wording would you like on your placard? ___________________________ 

 

Will your participants walk or ride? ___________________ 

 

If your group is riding, please make arrangements for a suitable vehicle (convertibles 
preferred). Contact Alex Arteaga with any questions (contact information is below). 

 

Participants will line up at St. Joseph’s Church and School parking lots starting at 9:30 
a.m. on Monday, May 30. The march will step off at 10:30 a.m. Please ensure that 
participants are appropriately dressed for the solemn occasion of Memorial Day. 
Floats are not permitted. Music and amplified voice are not permitted except as 
authorized in writing by the event planners. Questions? Contact Alex Arteaga, 
Management Analyst, Village of Wilmette: 847-853-7502, arteagaa@wilmette.com 

mailto:arteagaa@wilmette.com

